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PREVENTIVE BOIL WATER ADVISORY: Extension still in effect 
 

Municipality of Pontiac 

November 20, 2020 – 4:00 p.m. 

What you should know: 

• A Preventive Boil Water Advisory for the Quyon sector was issued by the Municipality on October 23rd 
due to a technical problem at the plant.  

• On November 2nd, the Municipality issued a notice informing you of the extension of the boil water 
advisory. 

• The Municipality hereby wishes to inform you that this extension is still in effect. 

• All those connected to the municipal water supply system are required to continue boiling their water 
for one minute prior to consumption, until further notice. 

• We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your understanding.  

Where to inquire: 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com ; 

◼ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun.  

http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun.

